
PROVINCIAL INITIATIVES FOR POST-SECONDARY STUDENTS
· The Manitoba government supports several initiatives that help to make post-secondary education more affordable and accessible to as many Manitobans as possible.  Recent announcements have included $500,000 in funding to the University of Winnipeg’s Opportunities Fund and additional funding for ACCESS programs for Aboriginal students and other disadvantaged and low-income groups.
· The $8-million Manitoba bursary helps about 2,600 post-secondary education students to reduce their annual average debt load by approximately $2,300 per year.
· Since 1999-2000, the province has increased funding to the post-secondary education system by 63.6 per cent including capital and operating budgets, the College Expansion Initiative and tuition rebate grants.

· Between 1990-2000 and 2006-07, university and college enrolment has increased by 34.1 per cent, and the number of students graduating increased by 31.8 per cent, demonstrating Manitoba’s commitment to accessible post-secondary education. 

CAREER TREK
· The Manitoba government has committed ongoing funding of $175,000 a year to Career Trek to support innovative programs that encourage children to complete high school and pursue post-secondary education. 

· Participants in the Career Trek program devote 20 Saturdays between October and April to classes at the University of Manitoba, the University of Winnipeg and Red River College.  A parent component also involves families exploring career options and the advantages of higher learning. 
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